
 

 

October 23, 2022 

The Electoral Board met October 23, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. 

All members present, also present Patsy Burchett/GR 

The Board met to discuss and review Election Officials for the upcoming election.  A few precincts still 
need one Official to make 3 or 5 at each precinct. 

On Election day Board members will travel around the Polling Precincts to check on or see if anything is 
needed. 

Training for all election officials will be November 1, and November 3, at 6:00 P.M. at the General 
Registrars office.  The EB will attend the training and help if needed. 

The Board adjourned until November 9, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. to canvass the Election. 
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